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Our Purpose 

The Roger Clemens 
Foundation is an entity 
dedicated to helping 
children. It was 
established in 1992 by 
Roger and Debbie 
Clemens in order to 
ensure funds raised by 
the Foundation through 
golf tournaments, silent 
auctions and other 
events, would be properly 
distributed to the 
charities and 
organizations they have 
committed to support. 

 

The Foundation exists for 
the purpose of carrying 
on and supporting 
educational, charitable, 
literary, scientific and 
religious activities for 
children, with a special 
emphasis on 
underprivileged and at-
risk children, and children 
with special needs. 

 

Rocket Recap 
All in the Name of Love 

 

 

 
February had Roger and Debbie representing their Foundation across the nation 
all in the name of LOVE for other charities.   
 
Roger was on hand February 11th to throw out the first pitch and help with the 
dedication of the newly renovated Key West baseball and softball fields. Roger & 
Debbie, along with friends, Jim and Carol West supported the Rockin with the 
Seals Golf Tournament while in Key West, Florida.  There was even a stage 
singing performance at the Smokin’ Tuna Saloon. 
 
Just a couple of days earlier, he was in Las Vegas supporting the 7 Eleven team 
and helping to raise awareness and funds for the Children’s Miracle Network of 
Hospitals.    
 
On February 16th, Roger and Debbie attended a fundraiser for the George and 
Barbara Bush Foundation held at the Post Oak Hotel in Houston, Tx.  Those in 
attendance enjoyed listening to Roger and other Bush family and friends 
exchange memories and great stories about our former President. 
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Roger and Debbie Clemens and Jim and Carol West at the 
Rockin with the Seals Charity Golf Tournament. 
 
 

 
 
 

The Rocket and Jim West cutting loose on stage in Key West, 
Florida. 
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Contact Us

 
 

Roger Clemens Foundation 

8572 Katy Frwy., Suite 106 

Houston, TX 77024 

Office: 

713-532-0021 

Email: 

Diana@rcf2122.com 

rogerclemensfoundation.org 

 

7 Eleven Experience in Las Vegas 

Benefiting Children’s Miracle Network 

Hospitals 

 

 

 

 

Presidential Salute benefiting the George & 

Barbara Bush Foundation 

 

 
 

We hope you enjoy our 

newsletter! We look forward to 

giving you monthly updates, and 

we thank you, as always, for your 

support! We invite you to stay 

connected with us on social 

media. 

Social Media 

Facebook –  

Roger Clemens Foundation 

 

Instagram – 

@rogerclemensfoundation 

 

 


